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April 27, 2023 
 
Glenn Johnson 
9685 Stonebridge Trail North 
Town of Stillwater, MN  
55082 
 
Dear Glenn Johnson, 

On July 19, 2022 Washington County Department of Public Health and Environment (Department) received a 
compliance inspection report from Midwest Sewer Services indicating that the septic system located at 9685 
Stonebridge Trail North, Town of Stillwater posed an imminent threat to public health and safety due to the septic 
system discharging sewage to the ground surface.  

On November 21, 2022 a replacement installation permit was issued for the septic system. This permit is valid for 1 
year and will expire on November 1, 2023. 

On April 27, 2023 you sent me an email stating that there has been no water use at the property as the home has not 
been occupied since May of 2022. You also stated that the septic tanks have been pumped twice since May 2022. 

Based on your statements the system presently does not pose an imminent threat to public health and environment. 
Before water use resumes the septic systems surface discharging will need to be permanently abated as to not create 
an imminent public health threat.  

If you have any questions please let me know. 

Sincerely, 

 

Tyler Dale 
Senior Environmental Specialist 
651-430-6741 
tyler.dale@co.washington.mn.us 
 

 

 

 

 



 
  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


